
Post until September 25, 2017 

 

RECALL NOTICE 
Lithonia Lighting Announces Recall to 

Repair LBL4W LED Fixture 

 

 
 

Hazard:  Plastic diffuser lens may disengage and fall 

 

Recalled Product:  LBL4W sold between February 2016 and 

March 2017.  Only the 4 FOOT LBL4W LED fixtures are 

included in the recall. 

 

Remedy:  Stop using the fixtures immediately and contact 

Lithonia Lighting for a free replacement lens: 
 

For more information: 

888-876-4181 
Monday through Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm ET 

www.lithonia.com  
 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. 

Consumer Product Safety Commission 


